
 

 

 

 
 
August 24, 2016 
Circular N° SBP-DGR-0102-2016 

 
 
 
General Manager  

 
 

Subject:  Update of E-Banking BAN08 Table SB80 
(Code Catalog) – Rule 6-2011 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
In compliance with the provisions of Circular N° SBP-DGR-0117-2014 on the administration of updates 
and amendments that may arise from requirements for E-Banking information, please find attached the 
updated version of Table SB80 – BAN08 Code Catalog – developed for the purpose of obtaining the 
updated information requested in Circular N° SBP-DR-0018-2014. 
 
The above includes two new electronic banking channels and the operations or transactions that could 
be conducted through them, as well as previously-authorized services added to the electronic channels 
that were not included in the previous version. 
 
In both the hyperlink to Circular SBP-DR-0018-2014 as well as this one, you can locate the updated 
version of the Code Catalog – Table SB80. Therefore, banks will be able to review and add the new 
operations or transactions, if any, to their report in compliance with the provisions of Rule 6-2011 on the 
submittal of information required by the Superintendency.  
 
We wish to remind you that should you have any observations or recommendations on the addition of 
channels or services to an electronic channel previously authorized, you may e-mail  
soportedebancos@superbancos.gob.pa, where it will be handled. 
 
The bank must include the added information through the ITBank System as of the close of September 
2016. 
  
Considering the above, we request you provide instructions to your staff for compliance with the 
provisions of this Circular. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
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